
 

 

 

STAKEHOLDER WEBINAR: JAN. 26, 2018 

MEETING NOTIFICATION 
 

On behalf of the states participating in the Regional Greenhouse Gas Initiative (RGGI), RGGI, 

Inc. will facilitate a webinar meeting to gather stakeholder input on the potential participation of 

Virginia in the RGGI market. 

 

WHEN:  Friday, Jan. 26, 2018, 12:30-3:00 PM ET. 

 

PURPOSE: The RGGI participating states are seeking stakeholders input and 

commentary on considerations related to Virginia’s potential participation 

in the RGGI market. The webinar meeting will include a presentation from 

Virginia state staff to provide stakeholders with an overview of Virginia’s 

proposed greenhouse gas regulation, as well as the opportunity to ask 

questions. 

 

The webinar will also include a presentation of the REMI modeling results 

previously released in December. 

    

Additional information, including meeting logistics, agenda, and materials, 

will be available at www.rggi.org prior to the meeting.  

 

TO REGISTER: Please register no later than 10:00 AM ET on Jan. 26, 2018. Please 

register via this link: https://cc.readytalk.com/r/pi4kblrh4ye&eom 

 

http://www.rggi.org/
https://cc.readytalk.com/r/pi4kblrh4ye&eom

